
The Peace River Wildlife Center (PRWC) received a $16,200 grant from the Charlotte Community 

Foundation (CCF). PRWC’s mission is to contribute to the survival of native Florida wildlife through 

rescue, rehabilitation, and education. PRWC admits over 2,500 patients annually. If a bird or small 

mammal cannot be returned to its native habitat after treatment and recovery but is otherwise 

healthy, it could become a permanent resident of the Center. The PRWC’s Education Center, located 

at 3400 Ponce de Leon Parkway, (Ponce de Leon Park, Punta Gorda), is open daily from 11 am – 4 

pm. Admission is free, donations are appreciated. For further information about the PCWC please 

visit https://prwildlife.org/ or call 941.637.3830. 
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